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25 ACORN PARK 

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 0 2140 

December 10, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 
21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your note of December 6, and the photostat 
of the Post Office receipts. 

We regret to tell you that after a thorough search of our 
files, we can not locate the zerox copy of your unprinted 
book to which you refer. We are sorry that this is the 
case. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara J. Smithley 
Sec'y to Gen. Gavin 
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